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 IN CITY COUNCIL 

 September 9, 2024 

 

IN CITY COUNCIL 

 

ORDERED: That from this date until June 30, 2025, due to the restaurant community’s 

continued need to expand outdoor dining services and consistent with the change in state law that 

waives the requirement that the Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission approve amendments 

to licenses to provide for outdoor alcoholic beverage table service, and consistent with the City’s 

Outdoor Dining Policy, until June 30, 2025, all applications for temporary street obstructions for 

outdoor dining services will hereby be referred to the City Manager or their designee with 

authorization to act. 

 

 

 


